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August, 2014
RE:  AAACN Supports VA Nurse Attendance at its Annual Conference 

Dear                   :

The American Academy of Ambulatory Care Nursing (AAACN) has been educating nurses caring for Veterans for 40 years.  We have a Veteran’s Affairs Special Interest Group (SIG) that supports VA nursing practice by facilitating networking for VA nurse members via an E-Mail Discussion List (list serv) throughout the year.  We are also a supporter of Joining Forces, and were a 5-year sponsor of the “Let’s Get Certified Campaign” for DOD and VA nurses that was discontinued recently.  We have many resources VA nurses can use to enhance the care of military patients and their families.  

One important way VA nurses can enhance their education and improve their practice is through attendance at our annual conference.  The next conference will be held April 15-18, 2015 in Lake Buena Vista, Florida.  We encourage you to approve the attendance of your VA nurse(s).  Once approved, they can plan to attend:



●Tri-Service Military Networking Pre-Conference 

● VA Special Interest Group Networking Session

● Networking Luncheon and sit at the VA Tables to network with colleagues on current issues in VA nursing

●Select sessions from the special Leadership or Telehealth tracks

●Choose sessions provided by expert speakers on a wide variety of current topics all applicable to care of military patients and their families

●Learn from an array of poster displays that share the latest information on research, practice improvements, quality, etc.  

●Share best practices, or ask questions at the Town Hall

●Learn the latest in patient care from Exhibitors in the Exhibit Hall

●Prepare for certification at the Ambulatory Care Nursing Certification Review Course, an all-day post-conference workshop.

At our 2013 Las Vegas conference:
39 VA nurses attended the VA SIG networking session.  156 nurses attended the session titled "The Veterans Health Administration PCMH Model:  An Ambulatory Care Coordination PACT."

At our 2014 New Orleans conference:

52 VA nurses attend the VA SIG networking session.  40 nurses attended the session titled “Veterans in the Civilian Sector: Are we Doing Enough?  

Evaluations from our conferences are exceptional, and networking with other nurses is one of the many take aways attendees indicate they like about the conference.  We hope you will invest in the education of your VA nurse(s) and improving the care provided to your military veterans and their families by supporting attendance at this conference.    

Sincerely,
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Many settings. Multiple roles. One unifying specialty.




Marianne Sherman, MS, RN-BC

President
